
Dear Parents/Carers,
It seems we are once again 

approaching Christmas and although it is still 
only November… rehearsals for our end of 
term performances are in small swing.  We are 
very much looking forward to sharing these 
with you so don’t forget to book your tickets.  
Letters came out this week.  FOSA’s 
Christmas Fayre preparations are also in full 
swing.  On Friday 1st December, we are 
holding a non-uniform day where instead of a 
monetary donation, FOSA will be requesting 
donations for our Fayre.

This year I have been setting our 
classes a Headteacher Challenge each half 
term.  This half term, this tied in with our 
Anti-Bullying Week.  Learners were asked to 
create their own class “odd” sock for display 
with prizes given to the winning classes.  The 
socks created look amazing!  This time 
classes 1/2KR, 3/4LC and 5/6MB won the 
challenge and were rewarded with a hot 
chocolate reward.  EYFS will be joining us in 
these challenges in the Spring Term.

EYFS also took part in Nursery Rhyme 
week this term, more information about this on 
p3.  They had great fun learning these rhymes.

Finally, I am very much looking forward 
to holding my Headteacher’s end of term treat 
for 100% attendance.  Currently, we have 99 
learners achieving this!

Upcoming Diary Dates

Click here to go to our website and 
see all of the exciting events we have 

planned.

Contact us via email office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk 

Class/Whole School Letters

Click here to see all of the letters we send 
home to parents/carers.  The only ones 

not published are for competitions, where 
there are only a few letters sent.

24th November 2023

 

Keeping Everyone Safe
If you ever have to collect your child 

from the office during the day, please 
ensure the door has shut properly.  

Please also take care parking near to 
the school crossing as this can make using 
the crossing difficult.

Thank you for your help in keeping 
our learners and everyone else  safe.

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=14&viewid=4
mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=187


Remembrance Sunday
Well done to William B, Madison P, Stanley P, 
Evelyn P and Nellie C for representing our 
school at the village Remembrance Day 
service.  Mrs Boulding said they were a credit 
to the school.

TT Rock Stars KS2 Competition

TT Rock Stars ran a competition runs from 07:30 
Tuesday 14th November 2023 to 19:30 Thursday 
16th November 2023 for KS2 children.

The winners were as follows-

Top 3 pupils in KS2

Noah H - 5/6 MH with 11,491 points
Ben Y - 5/6 MB with 5,476 points
Leon M - 5/6 MB with 4,949 points

Top 3 pupils in Years 3/4 

Dilan B - 3/4 DL with 1,847 points
Kallie SA - 3/4 LC with 1,502 points
Noah W - 3/4 KB with 1,100 points

Well done everyone for taking part!

Achievements

A big well done to Imogen for winning 2 
second places and 1 third in gymnastics.  
Nancy for coming 2nd and 7th in street dance.  
Gracie for winning player of the match for 
football and Winnie for getting the managers 
trophy for Terrington Tigers.  Lily had 2 second 
places for Eagles Gymnastics club on the vault 
and bars.

Norfolk Reading Pathway
One in six adults struggles with reading. 
Research shows that when people read for 
pleasure they benefit from far greater 
opportunities in everyday life, education and 
employment. The Norfolk Reading Pathway is a 
free programme which is available across Norfolk 
and is open to any adult who would like support to 
become a more confident reader. We match 
learners with one of our volunteer coaches and 
they work through the ‘Yes we can read' 
handbook together. Coaching sessions are 
usually weekly for up to an hour. The Pathway is 
available in all Norfolk Libraries. If you know 
someone who needs support or would just like to 
find out more, contact your local library or email 
nrp@norfolk.gov.uk.

Separated Parents
We have recently updated our Separated 
Parents Policy.  You can find it on our website. 
Remember if your relationship has recently 
broken down and you feel your child might 
need some support around this, please let us 
know and we can help.

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraries-local-history-and-archives/libraries/visit/locations-and-opening-times
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4590&type=pdf
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4590&type=pdf


Christmas Activities
Please click on this link to see what 
activities Alive West Norfolk are doing 
and how  to book.

FOSA Christmas Fayre

Our Christmas Fayre is taking place on 
Friday 8th December.  If your child is in 
EYFS you can collect them at 3pm and 
enter the Fayre via the big blue gate.  
This will be a little bit quieter for some of 
our younger learners.

Everyone else can collect their children 
at the normal time and then again enter 
the fayre via the blue EYFS gate.  Stalls 
will be in the Food Hall (next to the Blue 
Gate) and the main hall.

Don’t forget there is non-uniform day on 
Friday 1st December in exchange for 
any tombola/raffle/bric a brac/teddy 
tombola you maybe able to bring in.

School Uniform
Just a reminder, we have lots of spare 

uniform on offer for any parents that are 
struggling to source this at the moment or 
keen to ensure that we reduce and reuse so 
that we keep our environmental impact low.

Also we have a small minority of 
learners who are attending school wearing 
make-up, nail varnish and jewellery (other 
than watches or small earring studs).  This 
is not permitted in school so please be 
aware that your child will be challenged and 
asked to remove items or make up.  Our 
uniform policy sets this out on our website 
and it is important that we ensure that our 
learners are focused on their learning rather 
than other  distractions.

Thank you to the vast majority of 
parents/carers that support us in 
maintaining our high standards around this.  
It helps us embed a feeling of belonging 
and pride in our school.

SQUID Payments
Thank you to all the parents who pay on 
time for schools meals.  This week we 
haven’t received £94 which needs to be 
chased and is time consuming.  Early 
payment is much appreciated.  Thank 
you.

Nursery Rhyme Week
EYFS celebrated World Nursery Rhyme 
Week last week. Obviously there was lots of 
singing of nursery rhymes as well as some 
nursery rhyme challenges to complete as 
part of the celebrations. We built boats to 
row down the stream, walls for Humpty 
Dumpty and the tallest tower we could to 
help the cow jump over the moon. 

Parent/Carer Coffee Afternoon
Our next parent/ carers coffee afternoon is 
on Friday 8th December at 2.30pm in the 
SRB. Everyone is welcome. This is an 
opportunity for parents/ carers to share 
ideas, ask questions, signposting to help 
available and learn more about our school 
and how we can work together to support 
children and families. Why not come along 
for a coffee and a chat before heading off to 
the FOSA Christmas Fayre.

On Tuesday 19th December the children 
will be going to the Church for our 
Christmas service and everyone can 
wear their christmas jumpers on this 
day.

https://www.alivewestnorfolk.co.uk/activities/holiday-activities/
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=183
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=183
https://www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com/
https://www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com/


Reading Badges

Well done to the learners below who have 
already achieved their badge!

Nursery -Max, Ollie, Nancy, Emerson
Recp - Imogen, Mia, Rufus, Eleanor, 
Grace, Olivia, Honey, Elysia, Jaxon, 
Charlotte, Evie, Noah, Emily, Aria 
Y1 - Elliott S
Y2 - Luna S, Holly W, Archie S, Florence D
Ruby Mai A, Charlie J
Y5 - Alfie E, Dara, Blake, Louis

So far we have awarded 41 badges.

Also, if your child reads everyday they are 
entered into a weekly raffle.  Even more 
reasons to keep on reading.

Growth Mindset Awards

Y5/6 - Dylan P, Oscar G-B, Elsie B, Ruben H
Loan C, Isobel T, Charlie U, Lily-Anne S, Nellie 
Freddy M, Rosie B, Kayden D
Y3/4 - Arabella H, Finley D, William C, Blake 
B, Bella R, Ezme W, Kaiden S, Maisie M
Riley S
Y1/2 - Esme S, Samuel M, Caleb C, Archie S
Charlie J, Marley N, Jaxon S, Laila
EYFS - Elliott F, Charlotte W, Rufus F, 
Willow A
SRB -  Elijah D, Pola

Headteacher Awards
Y5/6 - Isaac B, Lily P, Archie C, Izzy R-D
Logan G, Ryan W, Natalie Y, Lilly B, Danni SA
Amelia H, Tilly C, Rylah S
Y3/4– Emily M, Kallie SA, Imogen C, Nancy D
Oliver G, Noah W, Annabell C, Millie H, 
Scarlett S, Ronnie W
Y1/2 - Alessio W, Owen F, Chase B, Delilah H
Ruby-Mae M, Lucas H, Freya 
EYFS - Rupert K, Lilith L-P, Jaxon T, Ida N
SRB - Alfie F, Edi , whole class

Weekly Reading Raffle Winners
Y1/2 - Lucas H, Mia B, Christopher, 
Darcey 
Y3/4 - Thomas L, Betsy C, Betsy C, Antoni
Arabella H, Ashton S, Harry B
Y5/6 - 
EYFS - Grace G, Imogen A, Mia B, Emily 
S

Sports person of the week for after 
school clubs

Tag Rugby (Y5/6) - Noah H, Nellie C
Multi sports ((Y3/4) -  
Multi Skills (Y1/2) - Annie Louise H, Ernie 
A, Reggie S
Volleyball (KS2) - Winnie B, Ben Y, 
Spencer

Doodle Maths Champions
Based on 150+ stars over last 2 weeks
Y1/2 - Alice P, Christopher M, Ernie A,
Izzy G, Ellen R
Y3/4 - Dilan B, Thomas M, Thomas D, Bella R
Grace B, Noah W, Stanley U, Scarlett S
William W
Y5/6 - Darcie J, Leon M, Charlie U, RUby A

Well done to Dilan B, Kallie SA, Danni SA and 
Ruby A  for having their 1000 day streak!

TT Rock Stars Leaderboard (Accuracy)
1st -  Lucas H
2nd - Sno-Keanu W-C
3rd -  Maisie M

Number Bonds
The following children have received their 
number bond badge

Y1 - Dylan W


